
WARNING ! 

The Asian long-horned beetle is an invasive insect from Asia whose introduction is 
forbidden in all EU member states. 

It is forbidden to transport wood and prunings outside the demarcated area. In the cas-
es provided for, contravention of the phytosanitary dispositions can be a crime or be 
punished with an administrative fine of 500,00 up to 3.000,00 euro (art. 54 of Legislative 
Decree 19/08/2005 n. 214) 

OUTBREAK OF THE ASIAN LONG-HORNED BEETLE  

BEFORE CUTTING AND TRANSPORTING  
FIREWOOD CONTACT THE REGIONAL PLANT  

PROTECTION ORGANIZATION 

Outbreak of the Asian long-horned 
beetle - “demarcated area”  

Regional Plant Protection Organization 

Marche Region Plant Protection Organization - ASSAM  
Via dell’industria 1- Osimo (AN)  

email: fit@assam.marche.it   web : www.assam.marche.it/fitosanitario 

Main headquarter and Province of Ancona :  071-8081   07185979 

Province of Ascoli Piceno and Fermo:   0735-654131  0735-654131 

Province of Macerata:   0733-233771   0733-272380  

Province of Pesaro e Urbino:   0721-891663   0721-878258   


